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Dear _________,
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is conducting a national survey of U.S. colleges and universities about health services provided to students on campus at 2- and 4- year postsecondary institutions. The purpose of the survey is to better understand how U.S. campuses are meeting the healthcare needs of their students and what challenges they may be face in providing healthcare to their students. Your institution was chosen from the Integrated Postsecondary Educational Data System, which is publicly available and reported by the U.S. Department of Education’s National Center for Education Statistics. The survey data we collect will be used to identify gaps in healthcare services and the barriers to which services can be delivered to and accessed by students. If you do not have a health center on campus, we still ask that you complete the survey. Your institution’s individual data will never be shared publicly and results will be reported in aggregate form only.
If you feel that that you are not the appropriate person to complete the survey or would like to refer another staff member, which may be better suited to answer questions about your school’s healthcare services, please forward this message to them and we thank you for your time.
We ask that the person who is completing the survey to provide his/her name, job title, and contact information primarily so we can remain in contact to provide results of the study and technical assistance, if desired. Your voluntary participation will not negatively or positively affect your employment status or opportunities. Although, none of the questions are sensitive in nature, all studies have some degree of risk or discomfort. Potential risk for this study is the reporting burden of this survey which is estimated to be 30-45 minutes and some questions that may cause you discomfort. 
If at any point in the survey, you feel unable to answer a question or are uncomfortable answering a question, you may leave that answer blank. Also, you may discontinue the survey at any time.  We greatly appreciate your taking the time to complete this survey as we believe it will help us to turn greater attention to the sexual and reproductive healthcare needs of college students.  If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Jeffrey Becasen in the Division of STD Prevention at the CDC by phone at 404.639.6460 or by email at jbecasen@cdc.gov.
By clicking the link below, I certify that I have read and understood the above statement and agree to participate in the CDC’s national survey of U.S. Colleges.
“Click here to start survey” 
%%Link to SurveyMonkey website%%  
